
 

Pam Orebaugh Replied Mon, 25 Oct 2021 at 12:43 PM) 

To: "PDC Support"  

Dear Sir or Madame, 

After reviewing the sponsor identification details of the mentioned RCW 42.17A.320 it appears that the 

information on flyers I have been passing out to my constituents may not be sufficient. My e-mail 

address and my domain website address are all listed on my flyers that direct recipients to the 

information for my campaign. My domain explicitly identifies paid for by Electpam4kids. I was not aware 

that since this is my own campaign that there was a requirement to list any additional information 

besides my own personal information and link to extended information on my flyers. Regardless, I have 

subsequently reworked all remaining flyers and replaced those with all of my volunteers with the 

duplicate information published on my website. Attached is a copy of that reworked flyer adding the 

paid for information and mailing address.  

I am not certain what to do about the complainant Byran Taylor.  He is following my campaign, 

repeatedly showing up at events and questioning me specifically, and posting online. It has become very 

obvious now that his intentions are to frighten, intimidate, harass, and to harm myself and my campaign 

through the PDC and my events.  

Thanks so much and please reach out to discuss further as necessary, 

Pam Orebaugh 
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